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From: "Richardson, Bill"  
Date: January 30, 2023 at 1:09:18 PM EST 
To: Paula Kerger  
Cc: "Howell, Kimberly"  
Subject: Final Valley PBS Audit Report, Report No. AST2114-2303 

Dear Mr. Richardson, 

Thank you for forwarding Report No. AST2114-2303 to Paula Kerger, pursuant to Public Law 
No. 117-262, Section 5274. I am responding to your letter on behalf of Ms. Kerger. Please be 
advised that the reference on page 3 to OUTSIDE BEYOND THE LENS as a “PBS-syndicated 
travel series” is factually incorrect, although that description may accurately reflect what was 
reported by Sierra News Online. PBS does not distribute this program. To the best of our 
knowledge, it is syndicated to public television stations through another distributor. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 | Chief Legal Officer and Corporate Secretary | 
 

 
  




